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New BIFB Office – All Settled In!

















Although there is no formal call for entry for the Core Program at Ballarat as participation in the prestigious top end of the program is by invitation, we are always interested in looking at work that may potentially be included.  





If you have a body of work that is exciting, fresh, challenging, pushes boundaries or exhibits the ultimate in photographic craft, we would like to hear from you. 





However, there are certain criteria for Core Program participation.  


Work must not have been previously exhibited 


You are an Australian artist


You have had limited exposure, or 


You are an international based artist.  





If your work is a variation on a well-worn theme or technique we will probably not be interested. 


There will be a formal Call for Entry into the Fringe Program later in the year – probably early in November. 





Make sure you get the call for exhibition proposals when it goes out; get on our email list via the website: 





www.ballaratfoto.org

















Message from the President








BIFB News in Brief:





New email address is � HYPERLINK "mailto:info@ballaratfoto.org" ��info@ballaratfoto.org�








BIFB new website is � HYPERLINK "http://www.ballaratfoto.org" ��www.ballaratfoto.org�








The next Melbourne Group meeting is Sept. 30th at 7pm at White Space Studios, level 2, 95 Victoria Street, Fitzroy








Ballarat International Foto Biennale Inc has become a member of Commerce Ballarat








find out more about the Festival, call the BIFB office on 5331 4833












































Message from the Festival Director





We are now settled in to our new offices, located above the Ballarat Mining Exchange, right in the middle of the Ballarat Arts and Culture Precinct.





This grand old heritage building will house up to eight Core Program Exhibitions at BIFB 09. 





Our new phone number is: +61 [03] 5331 4833.  New email address is: � HYPERLINK "mailto:info@ballaratfoto.org" ��info@ballaratfoto.org� and our new website is � HYPERLINK "http://www.ballaratfoto.org" ��www.ballaratfoto.org�


Be sure to add our email address to your address book to make sure your firewall enables you remain in the loop for all the latest information on the Ballarat International Foto Biennale 2009.





�





Newsletter No 19


September 2008





BALLARAT INTERNATIONAL FOTO BIENNALE


Sept 4 – Oct 4 2009





                                   





Schools Project co-ordinator and BIFB board member Senga Peckham, has put out a call for redundant digital cameras. 





If you have upgraded to a camera with a lot more megapixels recently, and your older model is now languishing in your repository for things that aren’t much use any more, we would love to take delivery of same to distribute to schools throughout Ballarat and the Hepburn Shire. 


As with DFB05 and DFB07, schools will be invited to participate in BIFB 09 with school projects to hang in shopfront windows throughout the festival. 





If you have such a camera for which you have no further use, wrap it up and post it to BIFB, Po Box 569 Daylesford [along with any instruction books, memory cards etc.] and Senga will make sure it goes to a good home














The move to Ballarat means we will need to establish a further Organising Committee to take care of the many tasks that need to be done in Ballarat. 


We have an office upstairs in the Mining Exchange in Lydiard Street North where we will meet. You don’t have to be a photographer to be on the organising committee and you don’t have to commit your life for the next 15 months to be involved. 


There are a diverse range of tasks which need to be undertaken – some requiring a lot of effort, some requiring minimal input. Some things need to be done now, and others not until we are a lot further down the track. 


The Ballarat organising committee will be made up of groups responsible for the areas of local sponsorship, venue management, events and staging, volunteers’ recruitment and management, plus a range of other tasks. 


Send us an email to � HYPERLINK "mailto:info@ballaratfoto.org" ��info@ballaratfoto.org�, or give us a call on 5331 4833, or drop into the office above the Mining Exchange in Lydiard Street if you are interested in joining the Ballarat Organising Committee, or would just like to know more details.


We also have a Melbourne group for those who are metro based and would like to get involved. The next Melbourne Group meeting is Tuesday Sept. 30th at 7pm at White Space Studios, level 2, 95 Victoria Street, Fitzroy. 

















Ballarat International Foto Biennale Inc. has been awarded Deductible Gift Recipient Status [DGR] that means that donations over $5 can be claimed as an income tax deduction. 





There are a few conditions attached to DGR donations. Funds must be kept in a separate Public Fund account, and only used for BIFB cultural purposes. For the giver, donations must be unconditional – you can’t ask for anything in return, but rest assured your donation will be acknowledged in our publications and website. 





If you would like to join the list of supporters, please call or email the festival office to make your donation.


















































Pre-loved Cameras Needed








Tax Deductible Donations








Join The Ballarat Organising Committee








“You don’t have to be a photographer to be on the organising committee...”
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The budget to run a festival as  big and complex as the Ballarat International Foto Biennale is substantial so we are embarking on a drive to increase our membership and our income base.





Members, in addition to a range of benefits including free entry to exhibitions and discounts admission to  seminars, workshops and purchases of Ballarat International Foto Biennale merchandise, are eligible for nomination to BIFB Inc board positions, and are entitled to vote at the BIFB Inc AGM or Special Meetings. 








To become a member you need to fill in the membership form [available to download from the website or call the office to have one posted or emailed out] and have your application endorsed by two existing BIFB Inc. members. 





Membership runs from joining date to AGM following the 2009 Ballarat International Foto Biennale. Membership fee is $33 inc GST plus $11 inc GST joining fee. 





Renewal notices for existing BIFB Inc. members went out sometime ago. There are still a sizeable proportion of members who have not renewed for 09. So, if you have an invoice collecting dust in your in tray, please send your cheque as soon as possible – we need it!

















Do you have a venue in Ballarat or environs, or the Hepburn Shire, which may be suitable for hosting a Fringe exhibition or event during the Ballarat International Foto Biennale?





We are currently compiling a list of potential spaces. If you would like to be involved, or just find a out a bit more about the Festival, please call the office on 5331 4833 or send us an email to info@ballaratfoto.org so we can discuss the possibility of including your venue as host for an exhibition during the Festival









































Calling Potential Host Venues for Fringe Exhibitions








Become A BIFB Member





Backing a Winner





“For more details, contact the Festival Office on 5334 4833.”
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The Ballarat International Foto Biennale Inc has become a member of Commerce Ballarat - partners in business, and our first event is a promotional display at the Ballarat races on Stakes Day, Wednesday October 8th. 





As well as an exhibition of images from previous festivals, an audio visual of BIFB 09 Core Program artists work will run throughout the day. The day is a great promotional opportunity to meet, greet and hopefully sign up a bevy of Ballarat business sponsorships and offers of support for BIFB 09.








Our  Festival Director, has been his usual high energy self, and is actively pursuing International and Australian exhibitions for the 09 event  





 These promise to be both incredibly exciting, and very enriching experiences. 


We know 09 is going to be a fantastic event, and once again we ask that you volunteer of any time you may have – even if it is only a day or so to mind some exhibitions.   The BIFB is a team effort, and we welcome everyone to become involved.





This is  a pivotal moment in the evolvement from the DFB to the BIFB, and as we take the next crucial steps to consolidate the standing of our Festival on both the national and international stage, the board look to the future with much anticipation and excitement.





Julie Millowick  








Earlier this month I had a couple of weeks in Canberra at the VIVID National Photography Festival that continues on until the middle of October. 





The trip was multi purpose – I coordinated the seventh Australian edition [edition 66 internationally] of the Galeria Bezdomna as part of the festival. 





The venue for #66 was the smallest and most unusual so far – two carriages at the Canberra Historical Railway Museum, but nonetheless, 30 photographers managed to show over 300 images within the space.





There was an edition of the gallery at DFB 07 at the Mill Markets in Daylesford, and an even bigger edition is planned for BIFB 09. 





Fill in the e-form at:


�HYPERLINK "http://galeriabezdomna.tripod.com/"��http://galeriabezdomna.tripod.com� to get your details on the mailing list for information regarding dates and venue at Ballarat as soon as they become available.


The trip was also a study tour to see how they do the festival thing in Canberra [this was their first outing]. It was also an opportunity to meet with the organising committee; see as many of the shows on offer as possible; participate in the portfolio reviews and transport back a few Victorian shows which had finished their festival run.





Navigating around 30-odd venues in a strange city gives a different perspective on the benefit of good maps, good information and good signage. We often take for granted, that because we know our own patch like the back of our hand we assume that everyone else does too. Rest assured that everything possible will be done to make navigation around BIFB 09 a cinch!


 


Jeff Moorfoot


 


ps


I probably never would have managed without the loan of Julie Millowick’s ‘Tom Tom’








Ballarat office


Upstairs, Mining Exchange


12 Lydiard St North





Ph: +61 3 5331 4833


Mob: 0437 853 129


Email: � HYPERLINK "mailto:ballaratfoto@bigpond.com" ��ballaratfoto@bigpond.com�


skype: ballaratfoto








Postal address


PO Box 569


Daylesford, Vic 3460


Australia














Newsletter Editor


Nicole Tuck


Ph: 0409 860 138


Email: � HYPERLINK "mailto:nicole@ballaratfoto.org" ��nicole@ballaratfoto.org�





All articles, news items and photos for inclusion in the BIFB newsletter, must be submitted by COB one week prior to end of each month for publication to Newsletter Editor. 

















Ballarat International Foto Biennale


Sept 4- Oct 4 2009





OUR MISSION


‘To raise the profile of photography as a legitimate art form,


and to raise the profile of Australian photographers and Australian photography on the world stage…’























Well the Daylesford Foto Biennale is now officially the Ballarat International Foto Biennale. 





We have moved into the premises provided by the City of Ballarat, and are thrilled to be located in the heart of the Arts Precinct.  BIFB is next door to the very prestigious Ballarat Fine Art Gallery, and we overlook the stunning Mining Exchange.   Both of these wonderful locations will be sites for exhibitions in the core programme during 2009.





The BIFB team are working on budgets, potential venues suitable for exhibitors in the umbrella component, the schools programme, and various other events that will be staged during the month long 2009 Biennale.























Exhibition Proposals for Core Program














Company Name


Street Address


City, State 00000





Ballarat International Foto Biennale


Ballarat office


upstairs, Mining Exchange


12 Lydiard St North





tel:  +61 3 5331 4833


mobile: 0437 853 129





email:  ballaratfoto@bigpond.com


web:  www.ballaratfoto.org





postal address:


PO Box 569


Daylesford


Vic 3460


Australia












































